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Notice on Assignment of Stock of JVC KENWOOD Holdings, Inc. 
to Securities Under Supervision (Confirmation) 

 
JVC KENWOOD Holdings, Inc. (JVC Kenwood) hereby announces that its stock has been assigned to 

securities under supervision (confirmation) by the Tokyo Stock Exchange Group, Inc. (hereinafter referred to as 
TSE) as of February 8, 2010. 
 
 
1. Reason for assignment to securities under supervision (confirmation) and period of 

assignment 
JVC Kenwood, in accordance with the adjustments to the previous earnings results, is unable to submit its 

report on quarterly earnings results for the third quarter of the fiscal year ending March 2010 by February 15, 2010, 
the deadline stipulated in the Financial Instruments and Exchange Law. We announced this in the “Report of the 
Investigation Committee and Summary of Adjustments to Previous Earnings Results; Delay in Submission of 
Quarterly Report on Earnings Results for the Third Quarter; and Expectation for Assignment to Securities Under 
Supervision (Confirmation)” dated today. 

The provisions of Article 605, Item 1, Paragraph 13 (a) of the Enforcement Rules for Securities Listing 
Regulations of the TSE stipulate that if a company discloses that it is not likely to submit the subject quarterly report 
by the deadline provided in the Financial Instruments and Exchange Law, the stock of that company will be 
assigned to “securities under supervision (confirmation)”. As a warning from TSE to investors, the stock of JVC 
Kenwood has been assigned to “securities under supervision (confirmation)” as of this date. 

This assignment to “securities under supervision (confirmation)” will take effect from this date through the date 
on which JVC Kenwood submits its report on quarterly earnings results for the third quarter of the fiscal year ending 
March 2010. 
 
 
2. Actions going forward 

We deeply apologize to our shareholders, investors, financial institutions, customers and many other parties 
concerned for the inconvenience caused by this assignment to “securities under supervision (confirmation)”. 

JVC Kenwood will do its utmost to make proper and sufficient disclosure at the earliest possible opportunity and 
strive to resolve all the past issues to make a new start, and would greatly appreciate the support and understanding 
of all parties in this matter. 

With respect to the schedule going forward, please refer to the “Notice concerning Report of the Investigation 
Committee and Summary of Adjustments to Previous-Year Earnings Results; Delay in Submission of Quarterly 
Report on Earnings Results for the Third Quarter of the Fiscal Year Ending March 2010; and Expectation for 
Assignment to Securities Under Supervision (Confirmation)” dated today. 
 


